
 

 

                      

                 

               Town of Miami Lakes 

                   Memorandum 
 

 

 
 

 

To:  Honorable Mayor and Honorable Councilmembers 

 

From:   Honorable Councilmember Jeffrey Rodriguez 

 

Subject: PharmaDrop Boxes 

 

Date: June 16, 2020 

 

 

Recommendation: 
 

 

The United States is in the middle of an opioid epidemic. PharmaDrop collection systems provides residents a 

place to safely dispose of unused or expired prescriptions drugs to avoid the improper use of these drugs. I would 

like make a motion to discuss the possibility of enrolling in a PharmaDrop collection system.  Please see attached 

brochure and email with pricing options. 

 

 
Fiscal Impact: Minimal  

Funding Source for Implementation: TBD 

Timeline for Implementation: TBD 

 

Guiding Principles: 1, 2, 3, 4, 14 

Objectives: 6 
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